
From: Joe Jenkins
To: jeff.hofman@mesacounty.us
Cc: "Whitmore, Janet"; Kari Tofte
Subject: Transfer of Well Locations from Laramie Energy to Black Hills Plateau Production
Date: Thursday, March 24, 2022 10:25:27 AM
Attachments: 2022-03-22_Attestation Exhibit A (Wellsite Locations) Mesa County.xlsx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Further inspection is required if the message contains
attachments or links.

VERIFY:
- Senders email address
- Hover over links before opening to verify destination 
- Login credentials should never be provided when opening a link or attachment

Mr. Hofman,

Attached is a list of well "Locations" that are being transferred from Laramie Energy LLC to
Black Hills Plateau Production (BHPP). I am notifying you of this transfer per COGCC
requirements and as part of the process of completing Form 9s documenting this transfer.

BHPP has worked over the past 4 years to restore locations per COGCC requirements. There
were no well facilities or equipment associated with the transfer.  All wells have been plugged
and abandoned, all equipment removed, and pits remediated.  A few sites required
groundwork to meet COGCC requirements for reestablishment of vegetative cover.

Please let me know that you received this notification. 
​
Best regards and keep staying safe,

Joe Jenkins, PG, CHMM, CPESC
Principal, Environmental Compliance Systems LLC
2351 S Holly Pl
Denver CO 8022
719.650.2922
EnvCompSystems.com
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